
Visit Maintenance Reduction Solutions 

Effective July 1, 2018, the Visit Maintenance Reduction Pilot will transition 

from a pilot to standard options within the EVV Vendor System.   

After successful provider feedback regarding the Visit Maintenance Reduction 

Pilot, Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) and the 

managed care organizations (MCOs) will implement Visit Maintenance 

Reduction Solutions as part of the EVV Vendor System and make the options 

available to all provider agencies statewide. Review the full policy here. 

For questions regarding the training and system setup, contact DataLogic 

(Vesta) at info@vestaevv.com. 

For questions regarding this communication, contact HHSC EVV Operations 

at Electronic_Visit_Verification@hhsc.state.tx.us or the appropriate MCO. 
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mailto:info@vestaevv.com
mailto:Electronic_Visit_Verification@hhsc.state.tx.us

